July 25, 2024

Latest Updates and Resources
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CDPH Immunization Updates for Providers
Friday, July 26, 2024

Please join CDPH Friday, July 26, 2024, from 9:00 am - 10:30 am (PT) for the
CDPH Immunization Updates for Providers webinar, occurring every other Friday.
This webinar will include important information about Long COVID and COVID-19
Therapeutics, the Vaccines for Children (VFC) Pharmacy Pilot program, Mpox,
Anaphylaxis Guidance, CDPH Field Services Quarterly Updates and more.
Webinar attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and hear from CDPH
subject matter experts.

Please ensure someone from your staff attends to receive resources shared and
hear relevant and timely updates.

Friday, July 26, 2024, 9:00 am - 10:30 am (PT).

Register here!
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Upcoming Webinar: Talking with Parents about School-
Required Immunizations


https://ab1ee995966d418da4b12a48bc7a4390.svc.dynamics.com/t/t/a8LWj7rqUzpeQhmZUbgT3lT0BjApRphbBjp0DXd1bWsx/G3KXsrQyL2KNt50KmLdIGN0nkShTK5Cb2oNgUhbCOz0x

Please join Dr. Eric Ball, a primary care pediatrician, member of the CHOC Primary
Care Network, District Vice Chairperson of the AAP, and Vice President of the
California Immunization Coalition for the ‘Talking with Parents About School-
Required Immunizations’ webinar.

Dr. Ball will be discussing school-required vaccinations and providing examples of
steps that his practice has taken to increase vaccine uptake rates, including some
best practices for talking with parents about immunizations.

This webinar will be interactive, and time will be dedicated to questions and
discussion with Dr. Ball, and subject matter experts from CDPH.

Register here for the Talking with Parents About School-Required
Immunizations webinar on Tuesday, July 30, 2024, 12:00 pm — 1:00 pm (PT).
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Reporting Waste for Open Multi-dose Vial Products

Per CDC guidelines, Open/Punctured Multi-dose vial products must not be
returned to McKesson. When reporting waste of an open vial of IPOL, Fluzone, or
Pfizer, providers must select the "Wasted" wastage type, to prevent receival of a
return shipping label. Open/Punctured vials must then be disposed of as medical
waste according to practice protocols.
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